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Quinn, Neil

From: Stelios Voutsadakis [stelios.bfbdp@virgin.net)
Sent: 25March 2013 15:58

To: Quinn, Neil

Subject: Re: 44 Woodsome Road - 2013/0493/P
Dear Mr. Quinn

Thank you for your latest e-mail. I can confirm that the proposedsolar collection panelsiare of
low profile type and they will projectless than 200 mm from the roof files. The slope will be
the same as the roof so that they will be almost invisible from the street.

kind regards

Stelios Voutsadakis

Barrier Free Building Design Partnership
1F, Crogstand Road

London NW1 8AY

020 7284 4517

078 66 043 589

On 25 Mar 2013, at 13:24, "Quinn, Neil” <Neil. Quinn@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Voutsadakis

Could you quickly confirrn in writing that the solar panels to be installed would project less
than 200mm from the front roofslope?

Regards

Neil

25/03/2013



